
 

To purchase tickets please click on http://agleadershipok.org/events-opportunities, or for 

additional information please contact Mike Schulte at 1-405-608-4350 or by email, 

mschulte@okwheat.org.  Most importantly, mark your calendars for August 26, 2017 and plan 

to join us for Blessings from the Field 2017! 

 

 

The Agricultural Leadership of Oklahoma (ALO) is holding a Blessings from the  

Field fundraiser dinner at White Dog Hill Restaurant in Clinton, Oklahoma, on  

August 26, 2017.   (Proper Address is 22901 Old Frontage Road, Clinton, OK) 

All dishes will highlight products from Oklahoma family 

farms, and Made in Oklahoma Companies. 

Entertainment for the evening will be provided by the Kristyn 

Harris Trio—https:kristynharris.com/videos 

Monies raised  go towards funding current programs for the 

Oklahoma Agricultural Leadership program. 
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